
 

 

 

 
13 July 2019 

 

GCSE Results Day 2020 
 

Dear Student and Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE results for the summer exams will be available on ​Thursday 20 August​. They can be collected                 

from the canteen between ​9.00am – 12:00pm.  

 

Collecting Results 

If you are unable to collect your results in person, please either: 

 

● Send a stamped, self-addressed envelope with the appropriate postage, or leave one at the              

Student Support Office, ​for the attention of The Exams Office, St Katherine’s School             

before the end of term.  Your results will be sent by post on Thursday 27 August. 

 

Or 

 

● Nominate someone to collect the results for you. You must complete the form overleaf and the                

nominated person should bring it with them (along with their identification) on results day. 

 

Please note: under ​no​ circumstances will results be available by telephone or email. 

 

This year we will need to ensure that the collection of results can be managed with limited numbers on 

site at any one time to maintain a safe environment with strict social distancing.  ​We therefore ask 

that you book into one of the half hour slots available for collection via the ​Parent’s Evening 

Booking System​.  A maximum 20 students can book into any half hour slot. 

 

Sixth Form 

We look forward to welcoming many of you back to the Sixth Form in September.  

 

You must confirm your place by attending a brief interview after you have collected your results.                

Please do not leave school without confirming your Sixth Form place​. If you wish to change                

courses or reconsider any decisions please discuss this in your admission interview with a member of                

the Sixth Form team. ​This meeting should also be booked via the ​Parents’ Evening Booking               

System​ you should book a time during or soon after your results collection slot. 

 

If you wish to be considered for a place at St Katherine’s Sixth Form but have not yet applied, Mr                    

Colebourne will be happy to discuss your application with you. Please send any questions regarding               

this process to ​colebournes@skdrive.org​ and ​daviesg2@skdrive.org​. 
 

Books 

Please return all textbooks and outstanding library books.  

 

Term starts for students on Thursday 3 September. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Francis-Black Mrs Kilgallon 

Assistant Headteacher Data Manager 
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I would like ………………………………………………………………………………………..  (Full Name)  

 

to collect my GCSE results on 20 August 2020.  Please bring identification. 

 

 

 

STUDENT’S​ FULL NAME ………………………………………………. (please print) 

 

Signed …………………………………… Date ………………………  

 

Date of Birth ……...……………………… 

 

Address ……………………………………………. 

 

……………………………………………. 

 

……………………………………………. 

 

……………………………………………. 

 

……………………………………………. 

 

 

 

 

Results will not be released without this signed letter. 

 

The person collecting the results must bring their ID with          

them to prove they are who you have nominated. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


